
 
 
 
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
 
PSE.com 
 
September 26, 2018 

 

 

Heidi Bedwell, Environmental Planning Manager 
City of Bellevue 
450 110th Avenue NE 
Bellevue, WA 98004 

RE: South Bellevue Segment Energize Eastside – Response to Technical Review Letter, Part 2 
 Conditional Use (File# 17-120556-LB) 
 Critical Areas Land Use Permit (File #17-120557-LO) 
 

Dear Ms. Bedwell: 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (PSE) provides the following responses to the City of Bellevue’s (City’s) August 
14th, 2018, letter requesting additional information on the above referenced permit applications.  The 
responses follow the order in which they are presented in the City’s letter.  

Land Use Review Comments 
Public Comment:  Please see the Response to Public Comment Table, Comment Response Summary, 
and 2018 Strategen Report Update for PSE’s responses to public comments. 
 
Critical Areas: Please see the attached memorandum that addresses the comments provided regarding 
Geologic Hazard Areas, dated September 21, 2018, from GeoEngineers. 

Thank you for you effort in processing our application.  Please let us know if additional clarification is 
needed. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brad Strauch 
Senior Land Planner 


	Land Use Review Comments

